
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE WORLD OF EDUCATION FROM 

THE COLOMBO INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

CIS offers more than just an education – it provides a foundation for success in today’s 

global world.  

Our International A Level programmes equip students with the requisite transferable 
skills needed to pursue and thrive in higher education both locally and overseas.  

Students enrolling at the Colombo International School to pursue international A Levels 
from the next academic year, commencing from August 2025, will be invited to 
participate in a specially designed induction programme commencing from 16th June, 
2025. 

The main features of which will consist of : 
 

• A specially curated A Level subject taster programme 

• Up-to-date information on syllabi through concise specification overviews 
• Expert guidance in subject selection in line with career aspirations 

• An experienced advisory panel with University Coordinators supported by a network 
of universities linked to CIS to oversee and support in university applications and 
placements 

• Opportunities in a plethora of extra-curricular activities such as sport, performing arts, 
Model United Nations and many more 

 

 
The Principal together with a team of well qualified, experienced and professional 
teachers will handle the implementation, monitoring and quality enhancing initiatives of 
this exercise. 
 
 
Sarah Philipps  BA Hons (University of Warwick, UK), PGCE (University of Bath, UK) 
Principal and Coordinating Specialist 
Colombo International School 




